
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
   
  
 
                    

 
 
 

Diary Dates 
w/b 20th June Year 4 Multiplication check 

Tuesday 21st June 
09:15am 
1:15pm 

Sports Day- Parents welcome 
Years 1 and 2 

Years 3-6 

Wednesday 22nd June 9:15am Nursery and Reception Sports 
morning  

Wednesday 22nd June Class 1HM WOW worship St 
Giles’ Church 

Thursday 23rd June 3:00pm - 
4:30pm 

Summer Fayre- everyone 
welcome 

Friday 24th June 2:30pm Year 6 Standon Bowers meeting 
via TEAMS 

Monday 27th June Year 3-5 Sports activity day 

Wednesday 29th June 1:30pm New to Reception stay and play 

Thursday 30th June 
1:45pm 
6:00pm 

 
Year 6 play 

Friday 1st July 1:30pm EYFS teddy bear’s picnic- 
parents and younger siblings 

welcome 

Monday 4th July Year 1 and 2 Sports Activity Day 

Thursday 7th July 1:30pm New Nursery stay and play 
session 

Friday 8th July  Y1 Trip to Stafford Castle 

Friday 8th July 1:00pm Come and Play with Halle 
(Chosen children) 

Monday 11th- Friday 15th July Year 6 residential Standon 
Bowers 

Tuesday 12th July Yr2 Trip Knowsley Safari Park 

Wednesday 13th July SEND Coffee and Catch up 

Thursday 14th July Reports out whole school 

Monday 18th July Bump up Day whole school 

Tuesday 19th July 
6:00pm - 7:30pm 

Year 6 Oscars presentation and 
disco 

Wednesday 20th July 1:30pm Year 6 Leavers assembly 

Wednesday 20th July Last Day of School 

Thursday 21st July – Monday 5th 
September inclusive 

Summer Holidays 

Tuesday 6th September First day back 

St Giles’ and St George’s C of E Academy 
Aspire Believe Achieve 

20th June 2022 

 

 
 

SUMMER FAYRE 
We will be hosting our summer 

fayre on Thursday 23rd June 
between 3:00pm and 4:30pm. 
The children are creating and 

running several different stalls 
for you to enjoy. We would ask 
parents to collect their children 
at the end of the day and take 

them round to the rear of school 
to join in the fun 

 
The Summer Fayre is a valuable 

opportunity for the school to 
raise funds for items not covered 

by Government funding. Items 
such as prizes, stickers, ice pops, 
certificates etc. If you are able to 

support this event, we would 
really appreciate it.  

 

End of Year Events 
As we near the end of the school year thoughts naturally turn to September. We have already hosted a 

number of transition events for our EYFS children and those children new to school and a letter has been 
sent to the current Year 2 parents regarding the allocation of classes for September. Reports are due to 
be sent to parents on Thursday 14th July, these reports contain class information for September, results 

of any statutory tests completed this year and a summary of achievement and progress this year. Should 
parents wish to discuss these reports further they can make an appointment with their child’s class 

teacher. 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform 
We do understand that as we come to the end of the school year children outgrow uniform and 
parents would rather wait until the new year to find replacements, but we do have a number of 

children who are currently not meeting our expected uniform code. On PE days children are 
asked to wear a navy t-shirt (logo or not) and Navy shorts/ leggings/ jogging bottoms and 

trainers with a school jumper or hoodie. Football kits or t-shirts and shorts of other colours are 
not acceptable. Could we please ask parents to support us with this. 

Parking 
The Local Authority parking enforcement team have informed us that they will be patrolling 

over the next few week, following a number of complaints from local residents. It appears that 
parents are parking and blocking access to resident’s properties as well as parking on double 

yellow lines. Please remember that irresponsible parking puts children in danger. 

 
 



 
 

 


